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‘Discovering life in all its fullness.’ 

* Hesed * Hamdah * Honesty * Horizons *  

This Week’s News… 
 
Welcome back to a brand new school year!  We’ve had a fantastic first week back and the children 
have all been amazing.  Our new Reception children started with us in Hedgehog class on 
Wednesday and have all settled in very well.  Today, they have been doing leaf art with Mr 
Pickford.  Our new Otter class children have made our new teacher, Miss Shepherd, feel very 
welcome in her first week with us.  They have been down at forest school today, exploring and 
investigating our lovely natural surroundings.  Squirrel class have been enjoying gymnastics, learning 
about the science equipment, and studying the work of artist Georgia O’Keeffe.  Fox class will be 
undertaking cooking in small groups over the coming weeks.  Today’s group cooked pizza for the 
rest of the class, under the expert tuition of our resident culinary expert, Mrs Bourdeau. 
 
Next week begins on Monday with Roald Dahl Day (please see the menu change on the next page).  
The classes have lots of fun activities planned for Monday afternoon to celebrate his many, much 
loved books. 
 
Children should now all have a PE kit in school, to get changed into as and when needed.  These will 
be sent home at half term for washing.  If your child doesn’t have a PE kit in school, please send 
one in as soon as possible.  The weather has been very changeable this week, so please make sure 
that your child has a waterproof coat with them each morning as we do like to try and get them 
outside at playtimes wherever possible.   
 
Our lovely FOLS ladies have asked me to let you know that the sale of ice lollies last half term 
raised £97.09!  Thank you to everyone who participated and to our wonderful FOLS team for their 
efforts.  
 
With best wishes for a wonderful weekend.   
 

This week’s attendance  

• Hedgehogs 100.00% 

• Otters  100.00% 

• Squirrels  100.00% 

• Foxes    96.07% 

• Whole School 98.34% 

Whole school target is 97.00%. 

  

 

 

 

Collection for Caroline Palethorpe 
 
As you will no doubt be aware from the letter sent out on 
Parentmail earlier this week, our Chair of Governors, Caroline 
Palethorpe, has tendered her resignation after four years of 
service to our school.   
 
Caroline has committed a huge amount of time, effort and 
energy to our school over her years with us, and we would like 
to recognise this by way of a gift to thank her for all she has 
done for Lindridge St Lawrence Primary School.   
 
We will be holding a collection for this and would ask that if any 
staff or parents / carers would to make a donation towards a 
gift, that they see Mrs Hurst in the School Office. 
 
Thank you.  



Menu Change - Monday 13th September 

Roald Dahl Special 
 

Witches’ Brew Sausages 
Or 

The Twits Crispy Tortilla Pizza 
 

******** 
Matilda’s Special Mash 

Bruce Bogtrotter Herby Diced Potatoes 
Witches’ Peas 

Oompa-Loompas (baked beans) 
Snozzcumber Salad 

 
******** 

Willy Wonka’s Peachy Chocolate Cake 
Or 

Peachy Fruit Salad 
Or  

Yoghurts 
 

September  
Monday 13th September Whole School Roald Dahl Day Activities 

Tuesday 14th September Year 6 Optional Taster Day at Tenbury 
High Ormiston Academy 

Tuesday 28th 
September 

Year R and 1 Reception Eye Tests 
(Information coming home soon) 

Monday 4th October Whole School Harvest Festival and World 
Animal Day (More details to 
follow) 

Wednesday 6th October Years 1—6 RE Trip to Worcester 
Cathedral 

Monday 11th October Year 5 and 6 Church Workshop 

Monday 18th October Whole School School photos—portraits and 
sibling groups 

Wednesday 20th 
October 

Whole School Flu Vaccinations 

Thursday 21st October Years 5 and 6 Residential Trip to Boreatton 
Park, Shrewsbury 

Friday 22nd October Years 5 and 6 Children back from Boreatton 
Park, Shrewsbury 

Monday 25th—Friday 
29th October 

 Half Term  

Monday 1st October Whole School Back to School  

Special Award 

Eddie, Olive and Sam collected an ‘On Time’ award on 
behalf of Mrs Vicky Godwin at assembly this 
morning, for a week of arriving before 8.50am. We 
are all really proud of her! 

One of my previous head teachers once said; 

”There is no such thing as late children, only late 
parents.”   

Children certainly don’t like being late in.  Thank you 
to Vicky for being such a good sport.  



 

  

 

LACON CHILDE SCHOOL OPEN EVENING 

You are invited to our  

OPEN EVENING  

Monday 20th September 2021  

6.00pm to 8.00pm  

OPEN MORNING  

Tuesday 21st September 2021  

9.00am to 11.00am  

OPEN SATURDAY  

(THIS SESSION IS BY APPOINTMENT ONLY)  

25th September 2021  

9.00am to 11.00am  

To book an appointment please telephone the 

School Office on: 01299 270312  

Staff Name Change 
 
Our lovely dinner lady, Mrs Bridger, has 
changed her name to Miss Gurney.  We’d be 
grateful if you could let your children know 
that this is what she would like to be called 
from now on.  Many thanks for your  
understanding.   

Lindkidz Clubs 
 
Lindkidz clubs places are going fast.   
Mechanics club is now full for this half term.  
Anyone interested can go on a waiting list in 
case a place becomes available.  There are 
still places on Cross Country with Mrs Sneyd 
on a Monday and Art with Mrs Powell on a 
Tuesday.  Clubs start w/c Monday 13th  
September and finish w/c Monday 11th  
October. 
 
To book your child into a club, email:   

lindkidz@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk  
 
 

School Contact Details 
 
Telephone: 01584 881466 
 
Mrs Greenow-Langford      
head@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk  
 
Mrs Harry       
kharry@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk 
 
Mr Pickford     
mpickford@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk      
 
Miss Shepherd 
mshepherd@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk  
 
Mrs Sneyd      
ssneyd@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk 
 
Office      
office@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk 
 
Lindkidz      
lindkidz@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk 
 
SENDCo 
Mrs Greenow-Langford 
head@lindridge.worcs.sch.uk 

FOLS Meeting - Wednesday 15th  
September 2.00pm 
 
FOLS (Friends of Lindridge School) will be 
having their next meeting on Wednesday 15th 
September at 2.00pm in the School House.  
Everyone is welcome, so why not come along 
and meet the current committee members and 
find out more about what we do and how you 
can help. 
 
Find us on Faceboook at F.O.L.S or email us 
at: friendsoflindridge@gmail.com for more  
information.   




